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14 September 2020 
 
 
Prof. V.K. Jain 
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Tezpur University 
Assam 
 
 
 
Dear Professor Jain  
 
Many thanks for your kind invitation to join in this significant venture towards commemorating the 150th Birth Anniversary of 
Mahatma Gandhi ji as part of the Government of India initiative.  
 
Grateful to your team Prof. Chandan Sharma, Prof. Debarshi Nath and Dr. Namami Sharma who excellently steered the 
programme under your able guidance and stewardship towards a logical conclusion.  
 
I have received excellent reports from colleagues and friends across many countries from USA, Australia, UK and others on 
the outstanding content of the Webinar and for the interest and knowledge it generated.  
 
It is indeed a privilege to support our nation even as we work through the doom and gloom of the pandemic, the economy 
and indeed challenges to our peaceful coexistence. May we have the strength to chart the path of victory once again.  
 
Please do share the flyer and recording with the Hon. Prime Minister in the PMO.   
 
Wishes 

 

 
 

Prof. M. Satish Kumar 
 
 
 
 


